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To Whom It May Concern, We are opposed to the solar project.
If it were a garbage dump, everyone would say, "I don't want
that in my backyard!" Would you personally want that in your
backyard? Think about it. The majority of the people opposed to
this project are not against solar power. They are against having
it in their backyard. Many people work years or decades to
purchase their dream home in a specific location to enjoy the
countryside, wildlife, etc. Does a company have the right to take
that away? This is a rural area but it is populated. We have
heard many times that a solar project of this size has not been
established in an area this heavily populated. We believe there
are other areas which are less populated that have better
feasibility. Please prevent the solar project from becoming a
blight on our landscape. Thank you, Mike & Ann Murphy
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